
 
 
January 26, 2023 
 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Attn: Elliott Russell 
Re:  Tellier Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1998-058 – Adequacy Review Time Extension 
Request   

 
 
Dear Elliott, 
 
We would like to request an additional 30 day extension to address the new items that 
weren’t covered in our Adequacy Response dated January 18, 2023. 
 
Please let me know if you need additional information or documentation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jason Burkey 
 
Environmental / Resource Mgr. 
Oldcastle SW Group, Inc.   
970-376-5816 
 


